
4-7-2021 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 

7:00 pm, this 3rd day of March 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa 

Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. 

 

Preparation for the dodgeball fundraising tournament took place. 

 

Park Board would like to host a cornhole tournament in the upcoming future. 

 

Anamoose layout art was gifted to the park board.  Discussion on how to further use them took 

place. 

 

Trees within the park need to be replaced, plans to do so were discussed. 

 

The concessions stand addition plans will be finalized shortly. 

 

A job position, park groundskeeper and maintenance, is available.  Applicants will be sought out.  

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on May 5th, 2021 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm. 
 


